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Health Plan Notice: Dental Value-Added Services Benefit (for Adult Members 

21 years and older without Medicare coverage) 
 
 
 
Effective January 1, 2023, the Dental Value-Added Services benefit that is currently 
available under the UnitedHealthcare QUEST Integration Plan will be discontinued. . 
The adult dental benefits is expected to be added to the Medicaid Fee For Service 
program that is administered by the State.  
 
If you have any remaining benefits, please use them up by December 31, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions about this notice, please contact Members Services toll-free 
at 1-888-980-8728 (TTY users 711), 7:45 a.m.-4:30 p.m., HST, Monday-Friday. 
 
 


